
FLORA NEWS
VALUE AWARD WINNERS

ATTENDANCE 

FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBERHAPPY HALF TERM!

Please make sure your child
attends school everyday. With the

winter weather coming up we
know that coughs and colds are
likely but please do encourage
your child to attend every day.  

Y6- Rahima Mirreh
Y5- Fatema 
Y4- Victor
Y3- Yousif 
Y2- Baneen & Miriam
Y1- Yunis 
Reception- Yahya 
Nursery- Jinan
Music- Ava Leigh & Mera 
PE- Sariyah & Sandy

FLORA FARMERS

Congratulations to Nursery
who have the highest attendance

this week with 

WEST LONDON ZONE 

Bright and early on Monday morning 35 of our Y5 &
Y6 pupils set off on the annual school residential to
Nethercott. As you can see, they had a fantastic
time down on the farm. They had an absolute blast
mucking out the horses stables and celebrating no 1  
best selling children’s author Michael Morpurgo
80th birthday.

Sadly we said goodbye to Miss
Bilson today however we welcome
Ms Zaynab who looks forward to
working with lots of our children.

87%

HAPPY HALF TERM
We look forward to seeing you back at school all

on 

Monday 30th October


